
 
May 11, 2016 

Dear Parents of students in M.O.S.P. (Mr. Brown’s Div. 9): 

     We are pleased to offer a class visit to the Shaw Ocean Discovery Center as 

part of the Ocean Studies classroom on Tuesday June 14, 2016. We will learn 

about marine mammals  through hands-on activities involving echolocation, photo-

identification, and communication. This program will address conservation issues of 

killer whales in our local area. 

 

We will leave from the classroom at 9:00AM. Parents are welcome to remain with us 

and participate in the program. Leaving the Ocean Discovery Centre at 11:30, we will 

walk south to Tulista Park in Sidney. Students will eat their bag lunch and have an 

outdoor activity on the Sidney seafront. Our drivers will bring students back to the 

school at ~1:30pm from Tulista Park. Dismissal will be from Monterey School. 

 

There will be no cost for this opportunity; it has been included in your MOSP 

payment this school year. But we will need the help of parent drivers. Please 

indicate below if you can help drive for this excellent learning opportunity. 

 

 

Thanks, 

 

Mr. Brown  
 

                

I give permission for my child to participate in the class trip to the Shaw Ocean 

Discovery Centre as described above. 

 

#___  _______________ ____________________        _______________ 

          name of Student  parent name [PLEASE PRINT] parent signature 

 

___________________  ______________________________ 

  phone #    email address 

 

___ yes, I can drive; I have room for  ____ in my vehicle. I have completed all 

necessary paperwork and I am recognized by Monterey’s office as one of drivers 

for Division 9. 


